LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is Hereby Given that there will be no parking on town roads in the Town of Redfield from November 1, 2020 to April 15, 2021 between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 6:00a.m.  There will also be no parking in snowplow turnarounds at any time of day between the aforementioned dates and no parking at any time in school bus turnarounds.  Vehicles illegally parked will be towed away at the owner’s expense.

                              	Dated: November 17, 2020
                             	By Order of the Town Board
                              	Susan Hough, Town Clerk
                                    Russell Montieth, Superintendent of Highways

 

LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is Hereby Given that the Town of Redfield will not be liable for
any damage to vehicles and/or personal property, including mailboxes that are within the Town’s right of way during the process of plowing and removing snow.

                             	Dated: November 17, 2020
                              	By Order of the Town Board
                              	Susan Hough, Town Clerk
                             	Russell Montieth, Superintendent of Highways

